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Dear Parents, 

     As the days grow shorter 

and we prepare for the Winter 

weather, I want to remind 

parents of our weather policy 

for play. If the temperature is 

below 20 degrees with the wind 

chill, we will not go outside. 

Please be sure your children are 

ready for the outdoors! 

Fortunately for us, we have a 

gym for those inclement days.      

    Fisher Price Facilities has 

asked me to remind you to turn 

off your car in the parking lot. 

Please do not leave any child 

unattended in a car in the lot. 

     Also, we realize that the 

weather can be challenging, but 

please be aware that the 

program closes promptly at 6:00 

pm. Please leave ample travel 

time to get to EACN with plenty 

of time to gather your children 

and belongings before 6:00 pm. 

If necessary, make 

arrangements with neighbors, 

extended family or friends to 

pick-up your child if you get 

caught in traffic. Thanks so 

much for your cooperation. 

     Lastly, I would like to extend 

many thanks for all of your 

support with our Innisbrook 

fundraiser. We were able raise 

almost $1000, which went  

directly to the classrooms for 

much- needed classroom supplies 

and special projects.  

I hope you all have a wonderful 

and safe holiday! 

 

Sincerely, 

Karie Kelchlin 

Director, EACN 

 
EMERGENCY CONTACT INFO 

CLOSINGS DUE TO 

WEATHER 

If EACN closes, the closure will 

be posted on Ch. 2 WGRZ and 

Ch. 4 WIVB.  EACN remains 

open even if the East Aurora 

School District closes. We close 

only if there is a driving ban in 

the area or if we feel blizzard 

conditions will threaten the 

safety of the children and our 

staff. 

    Please check our website at 

www.eacnchildcare.com for up-

to-date closing information.  

Thank you! 

 

Reminder: 
December 24, 25  the Center is 

closed for Christmas; and closed 

on December 31st & January 1st 

for the New Year. 

AMAZON FOR EACN! 

For all of you who shop at 

Amazon, EACN is participating 

in Amazon Smile 

(www.smile.amazon.com), a 

program which pays a 

percentage back to the charity 

of your choice. Please see the 

link for directions on how your 

shopping can benefit us! 

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/16-

1133503 Please remember to 

designate East Aurora 

Community Nursery. Happy 

holiday shopping! 

 

CHILD ASSESSMENTS 

By now, you have all received 

your child’s assessment. We are 

working hard to provide you with 

information on your child’s 

development. Please know that if 

you ever have a concern about 

your child’s progress, we have 

several therapists in the 

building that we can consult 

with. Many children need 

support for a variety of reasons, 

at all ages! Early Intervention is 

key to success for young 

children. We are here to help in 

any way, so please do not 

hesitate to ask! 

 

http://www.eacnchildcare.com/
http://www.smile.amazon.com/

